Transfer Credit Appeal Process:

Any student who wants to appeal the evaluation of transfer credit should contact the Registrar’s Office.  Students may be asked to provide a course syllabus.  The course will then be re-evaluated and, if necessary, will also be reviewed by the Department Chair.  The student will be notified of the decision.
